
Badgers Class Newsletter 
Friday 22nd March 2024 

What has been happening this week?  

In English, we have been publishing our Animals of Antarctica Reports. We have also 
assessed our reading for this term 
In Maths, we have continued our learning of shape  
In RE, we have been applying our learning about Lent to our Easter Service 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  Archie & Taya for their Antarctic writing 

Headteachers Award: Dora for Perseverance and   

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“ Miss Baker wants to do some exercise for her wedding countdown so we are doing 

challenges such as Sally Up, Sally Down and she is playing Bulldog with us which is fun!” 

Theo E 

Reminders & Messages  

Book Fair– last day is MONDAY! 

 

Easter Competition– Badgers– please bake/ decorate a cake and bring to 

school on Wednesday!  

 

Easter Service– Thursday at 2.30pm All Welcome 


